
 

 

 

 

7 August 2014 

 

 

 

Dan Hawke 

fyi-request-1871-286fd36f@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Ref: OIA 0194 

 

Dear Mr Hawke 

 

Thank you for your email of 7 August 2014 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982, the 

following information: 

 

“Can you please advise me, for the period from 1 January 2010 until 7 July 2014, how many 

requests did MBIE or its predecessor organisations receive where The University of 

Canterbury would be one of the parties involved, either lodging the request or as the 

respondent? 

 

Of these requests, can you let me know the number that fall into each of four categories: 

 - Mediation request withdrawn prior to going to mediation. 

 - Mediation went ahead. 

 - Mediation refused by The University of Canterbury or their representative. 

 - Mediation refused by the staff member, alleged staff member, or their representative. 

 

If you hold the information in an easily accessible format, can you also break these statistics 

down by whether or not the staff (or alleged staff) member was represented by a Union?” 

 

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. If you have any 

enquiries regarding your request, you may contact us via email at oia@mbie.govt.nz or 

 

Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 

PO Box 3705 

Wellington 6140 

 

Your email was received on 7 August 2014 and a response will be sent to you as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 


